Hunter, Kathy (UTC)

From: Leslie, Bob (PSAP) [Bob.Leslie@railamerica.com]
Sent: Tuesday, January 12, 2010 9:03 AM

To: Hunter, Kathy (UTC)

Subject: GCPF EXTENSION

To WUTC, Attn: Cathy Hunter
| am writing this e-mail to request an extension for our completion date. On our two GCPF funded projects in Shelton, Wa.
1. Lynch Rd

Dot # 096563T
M.P.19.2

M.P. 213

2. Cole Rd : —
Dot # 096564A — 7’7@’ 07/59 7

For reasons out of my control & delivery times | will not be able to meet this deadiine. -
If we could get a 90 day extension that should be ample time to complete these projects.
Your consideration in this request will be greatly appreciated. Sorry for the inconvenience.

[S:1 ¥d 21 NYF 00z

Sincerely,
BOB LESLIE




